
From: Butler, Matthew
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 20-1605
Date: Monday, May 2, 2022 10:04:10 AM

From: A Holmes <kellyfayejune05@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 1, 2022 10:52 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Birch Solar Opposition
 
I am writing to you today to voice my opposition to the Birch Solar 1 solar complex. Our County
Commissioners have passed a resolution excluding our county for renewable energy developments
of this size and I believe this should have been applied to Birch Solar 1.
I also don’t believe there should be a solar field of the size so close to this many homes or schools. 
I am also concerned with the drilling of the stacks to put these panels on. How many field tiles will be
broken when this happens. We already have an issue with  flooding in my area. My home & several
other homes are in a flood zone already. 
If there is anyway this project could be completely denied or made extremely small that would be
greatly appreciated.
Thank you for your time.
Angela Holmes
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